

24 May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Y10 Students

## **Year 10 Progress Evening**

We would like to invite you into the College on Tuesday 4th June from 4:00pm until 5:30pm to meet with your child's teachers of all GCSE and Vocational Subjects.

The evening is an opportunity to discuss their progress that has been made since our last progress evening in January, and what preparations need to be made for the upcoming Mock Exams that will take place starting on 17th June. It will be during this assessment period where students will be able to demonstrate their knowledge and the results from these examinations will provide them with data that will be used as predicted grades for their post-16 choices and give us an indication of where improvements can be made. By speaking to teachers now, students can understand the importance of these exams and do the necessary work for them over the coming weeks.

The event is an open forum, where all Year 10 teachers will be in attendance and you can circulate our main school hall speaking to staff who teach your son or daughter. No appointments are necessary and you are free to see teachers in any order, judged by their availability.

If you are unable to attend this event with your child, we would still like to see the students as these conversations are incredibly important in regards to actual GCSE outcomes so please press home the importance of their attendance. Please note students do not have to wear school uniform.

We hope all students enjoy the upcoming break and we look forward to seeing you on 4<sup>th</sup> June.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Godden **Deputy Head** 

020 8300 5619 Email: admin@kemnal-tkat.org